
 

 
HRM – Go Live Decision 

 
HRM is now the System of Record!!  After review of the semi-monthly current and arrears 
payrolls, the pay day of 11/15/24 will be generated from HRM.  HRM is the Go Live System.  
 
From today forward, No further entries should be made in GHRS.  All entries must be keyed in HRM 
ONLY. Any adjustments to leave or pay must be made in HRM.   GHRS will remain available for 
Research Only until the end of March 2025. Future HRM notifications will provide further details.  
 
The HRM Help Desk is available to assist with your questions.  
 

(334) 353-9700 
Mon-Fri | 8am-5pm CST 

HRMSupport@finance.alabama.gov 

ALHRM.ALABAMA.GOV 
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